From: ELPAC <Do-Not-Reply@info.ets.org> **Sent:** Friday, December 7, 2018 12:40 PM

To:

Subject: 2019 Summative ELPAC Administration and Scoring Training Registration



Dear LEA Coordinator:

The statewide 2019 Summative ELPAC Administration and Scoring Trainings (ASTs) concluded on November 29, 2018. Our records show that your local educational agency (LEA), Local Educational Agency, did not attend or has not registered for a regional training. All LEAs are required to attend training. Your LEA must attend a regional training.

If you plan to attend a <u>regional training</u> hosted by a county office of education, you still need to go onto the <u>ELPAC registration site</u> and indicate that your LEA is planning to attend a regional training.

For more information, visit the <u>ELPAC website</u>. For further inquiries about the trainings, please contact the ELPAC Customer Support Center at 844-782-2714 or by email at <u>ELPAC@ets.org</u>.

Sincerely,

ELPAC Project Team Educational Testing Service